
FAASTeam presents:

Maximum Performance with Positive Control



Control vs. performance. There are times when
we want (or need) to extract
maximum performance from our aircraft. As we
approach the edges of the performance
envelope, we also approach the edges of the
control envelope. Pilots get into trouble
when operating in unfamiliar parts of the
envelope because we don't always recognize
the control vs. performance tradeoffs. Throw in a
distraction or two and it gets really interesting.
What will we discuss? A few potentially stressful
scenarios for single and multi-engine pilots, such
as a canyon turn, balked landing, engine failure,
maximum weight takeoff, high density altitude,
etc.
Join us on Thursday, December 5th from 8:00 to
9:00 pm for a refresher on the key elements of
maintaining positive control in these (and other)
scenarios. We will also discuss how to
incorporate situational awareness and upset
recovery techniques into your next flight review or
WINGS flight event.
Directions: Take the Airways Exit from I 580 and follow
Airways to Clubhouse Dr. Turn right on Clubhouse Dr and
then left on Terminal Circle. Automobile parking is available at
Five Rivers and aircraft may park on the transient ramp.
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A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Earn your WINGS to get a chance to win a cash prize. Go to

www.mywingsinitiative.org

for more info.

Join us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GASafety/

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the

“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.


